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Dear Parents, 

Glory to Jesus Christ!  Glory Forever! 

St. Justin Martyr has the joy of hosting the Diocesan Assembly.   We have put together a great program 

of youth activities for ages 6-18.     

Available online is a schedule of our youth activities.  Some of these activities are life guard supervised 

water activities.   If your child is unable to swim, it is critical that this is noted on the youth registration 

form.  Activities for non-swimmers will be available at all events.   A detailed schedule will be provided at 

registration and will be emailed in advance. 

The cost is $95 per child which includes a T-Shirt, drawstring pouch, food, transportation and admission 

for all events.   

Please mail all forms with check payable to St. Justin Martyr to the address below, or online at the St. 
Justin Martyr website no later than June 15th.  After June 15th, the cost will be $110.  Please complete 
one registration form per child.  Registration confirmation will be emailed to you when the registration 
information is received with payment.  Registration cannot be accepted after July 7th. 
 
We will have a “Crash Room” for 14-18 year olds beginning Monday evening.  This is a place for teens to 
hang out together at night.  Please see the Crash Room Code of Conduct Parent / Child Agreement, 
which is required for use of this activity.   
 
Youth Registration forms are available in the downloadable materials of the DOS Assembly 2013.   
 
I look forward to serving you and your families this coming summer.  If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at: youth@st-justin-martyr.org   or (904)861-4129 
 

 

In Christ, 

Deacon Jacob Hatch 
 
Assembly Youth Director 
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